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An Integrated Approach to Mental Health and Addictions 

AMO has submitted An Integrated Approach to Mental Health and Addictions to the 
Ministry of Health. Issues of mental health and addictions consistently top the list of 
concerns expressed by AMO members – in particular, the lack of an integrated and 
comprehensive provincial-municipal response to mental health in terms of community 
services, supports, prevention and equitable access. Many municipal governments 
have stepped in to fill the gap where provincial services are lacking at the community 
level; however, more provincial funding, engagement, and service connections can 
help facilitate a more integrated approach. Addressing mental health and addictions 
through a whole of government response is essential to the health and economic 
development of our communities. 

The 15 recommendations to the provincial government in this submission offer a 
starting point for this work. The recommendations were developed with input from 
AMO’s Health Task Force and approved by AMO’s Board of Directors. The 
submission has been reviewed by and incorporates input from the Canadian Mental 
Health Association, Ontario (CMHA – Ontario) and the Ontario Federation of 
Indigenous Friendship Centres (OFIFC). Conversations with municipal service 
managers responsible for the administration of human service programs have also 
informed this timely document. 

 
Automated Camera-Based Enforcement 

As municipalities face challenges with higher driving speeds and road safety in their 
communities, AMO has heard great interest in more support for municipalities who are 
interested in developing their own effective camera-based enforcement programs. 
The Ministry of Transportation has now released guidance on how to implement an 

https://nam12.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http%3A%2F%2Famo.informz.ca%2Fz%2FcjUucD9taT0xMzYxNDc5JnA9MSZ1PTkwMTI5NTIwMCZsaT0yNjUwODI1Nw%2Findex.html&data=05%7C01%7CMelinda.Aston%40ottawa.ca%7Cfb6abe8a28614c3371ce08da7576d8c5%7Cdfcc033ddf874c6ea1b88eaa73f1b72e%7C0%7C0%7C637951450540490137%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=CB5Pr0mdczOWII7MSctsFztgB12fVo402vKXB5wPYjk%3D&reserved=0
https://nam12.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http%3A%2F%2Famo.informz.ca%2Fz%2FcjUucD9taT0xMzYxNDc5JnA9MSZ1PTkwMTI5NTIwMCZsaT0yNjUwODI1OA%2Findex.html&data=05%7C01%7CMelinda.Aston%40ottawa.ca%7Cfb6abe8a28614c3371ce08da7576d8c5%7Cdfcc033ddf874c6ea1b88eaa73f1b72e%7C0%7C0%7C637951450540490137%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=cUolY74hO1my%2FWd%2BYLAtQDjJ7REA7073TjIB8IV97So%3D&reserved=0


Administrative Penalty program which is subject to the rules and procedures included 
in the Highway Traffic Act and its regulations. 

  
  

*Disclaimer: The Association of Municipalities of Ontario (AMO) is unable to provide any warranty regarding the accuracy or completeness 
of third-party submissions. Distribution of these items does not imply an endorsement of the views, information or services mentioned. 

  
 

 


